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 A386 Junction Patching Improvements 
Junctions for Lydford and Bridestowe 

Monday 30th June and Tuesday 1st July OVERNIGHT 7pm to 6am 
 
19th June 2025 
 
 

Dear Sir or Madam  
We would like to inform you about upcoming patching works on the dates and location shown 
above. 
 
The highway requires maintenance, and these essential repairs to install patching across the two 
junctions will help repair the road surface, protect the underlying foundation and improve safety. 
The work involves repair work and improvements.  
 
For safety reasons the road will be closed to all traffic overnights during the works. On-street parking 
will be prohibited, and we kindly ask that vehicles are not left on the road at this location. There will 
be gate people to assist and allow access for residents although delays must be expected.  
 
Any changes to the start date or duration will be shown on advisory signs on site. We will do our 
best to complete the work quickly and minimise disruption. Your co-operation and understanding 
are greatly appreciated.  
  
Please see the location of the works below.  
Fox and Hounds Junction (for Bridestowe) 
 

 
 

mailto:csc.roads@devon.gov.uk


 
Dartmoor Inn Junction (for Lydford) 
 

 
 
There will be a fully signed diversion in place throughout the closure.  
 
Information on current and planned roadworks in your area can be found on the one.network: 
Causeway one.network 
  

Should you have any questions please contact us and we will do our best to try to help. Should you 
have access queries, please speak to our Contractor or an operative on site who will be glad to assist. 
 
Phil 
Highway Liaison Officer 
Devon County Council  
Email: highway.highwaysliaison-mailbox@devon.gov.uk 
Website: Roads and transport (devon.gov.uk) 

https://one.network/tm
mailto:highway.highwaysliaison-mailbox@devon.gov.uk
https://www.devon.gov.uk/roads-and-transport/

